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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8797.1 
 
Date of response: 11/07/2024 
 
Request: 
 
All correspondence and responses from the LFB with Southwark council after they shared the swept 
path analysis details for the junction in Dulwich Village, Calton Avenue and Court Lane SE21 for their re-
modelled junction.  

Response: 
 
We have recently published a response with all correspondence we hold between the LFB and 
Southwark council regarding Dulwich Village, Calton Avenue and Court Lane. You can find this below, 
 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/rctdg0sc/foia8775-1.pdf  
 
Please also see our previously published FOIA responses regarding this subject using the links below. 
 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/dbbh0mek/foi-response-foia85241.pdf 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/zp4lj1tn/foi-response-foia8524.pdf 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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